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June 9, 2020 

 

 

Jessica Shaw 

Environmental Manager 

Public Works Department 

City of Wenatchee 

1350 McKittrick St 

Wenatchee, WA 98801 

 

 

RE: City of Wenatchee Acute Toxicity Testing Reduction Request 

 

Dear Ms. Shaw,  

 

The City of Wenatchee has completed quarterly Acute Toxicity Testing since 2015 as required in Final 

Wastewater Effluent Limit listed at Special Condition S9 in NPDES Permit WA0023949. 

 

The testing has consistently shown no statistically significant difference in survival between the control 

and the acute critical effluent concentration.   

 

Ecology will continue to require annual acute toxicity testing through the period in which the permit has 

been administratively extended.  Ecology will re-evaluate testing frequencies at the time of permit 

reissuance. 
 

Should you have any questions or need any additional information, please contact Coleman Miller, PE, 

at (509) 454-4246 or coleman.miller@ecy.wa.gov.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

David Bowen 

Section Manager 

Water Quality Program 
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